
Public Notice 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT PROPOSED FINAL BUDGET 

 

The Board of School Directors of the South Eastern School District 
intends to adopt the Proposed Final Budget for the 2024-2025 fiscal 

year at its public meeting scheduled for April 18, 2024 starting at 
7:00pm in the Auditorium at the South Eastern Middle School, 375 

Main Street, Fawn Grove, PA 17321.  Instructions for virtual 
connection and meeting agendas are available on the District’s 

Website at www.sesdweb.net.  The Proposed Final Budget is available 
for public inspection beginning on March 28, 2024.  A paper copy is 

available for inspection at the Administration Building, 377 Main 
Street, Fawn Grove, PA 17321 during regular business hours, Monday 

to Friday 7:30am to 4pm, and an electronic copy is available on the 

District’s Website at www.sesdweb.net.   
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